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This is an EXTERNAL EMAIL. STOP. THINK before you CLICK links or OPEN attachments.

Dear sir

Once again we are objecting to the proposed plans to develop the land on Pincets Lane

This is an area that has been used by dog walkers, children playing for the 20 years that I have lived in
Tilehurst.

The wild life has to be protected

Please note my objection

Kind regards
Jane Weller
Sent from my iPhone


